
 
411 Ansel Street 

Phone: 864-232-5368  Fax: 864-232-7599 
 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

June 26, 2020 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

As of today, 32 residents and 14 staff members have tested positive for COVID-19.  

 

While we focus on stopping further spread of this virus in our facility by continuing to follow the 

recommendations of our health officials and practicing the enhanced safety measures we have 

previously reported to you, we also want to make sure our residents’ daily routines are as normal 

as possible and that they get to see their loved ones! We’re continuing to conduct virtual and 

window visits.  

 

As always, please continue to check our website for updates. We will notify you if we receive 

confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your 

loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly (864)232-5368. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 
 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 

 


